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Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Application No. 2014/2664/INVALID – 108 Kilburn High Road,  London NW6 4HY

Further to the above Application and our supplying the above information requested in your emailed letter dated 23 April.  I refer to my conversation yesterday with Ms. Seyi Enirayetan in which it would appear that this information supplied has not been registered by your Department.  As a result, we are now forwarding further copies of the amended drawings (two sets) No. 050/13/02/Ref. ‘A’ and two copies of the Design & Access Statement, along with confirmation of compliance with the Lifetime Homes Criteria.

As confirmed with your Department, the coloured site location plan was forwarded direct to your Department with our original covering letter of 13 April.  However you will note that we have outlined the enclosed drawings in red to further clarify this item.

I therefore trust that the enclosed will enable you to fully process this application, despite our forwarding this required information to you previously.  We therefore look forward to hearing from you by return, that this particular Planning Application is now being processed.

Yours faithfully 




Stuart Ingleston Esq., MRICS
Chartered Building Surveyor

